
 

 
 

 

 

Weekly News 

Wednesday 29th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

We started this week with a wonderful Spring Concert on Monday afternoon. The talent at St 
Christopher’s is truly awesome. We had children from Year One and Two, singing, playing the 
violin and recorder in groups and we had some very talented children play individual pieces on 
the piano, violin, electric guitar, and French horn. Year Two sang 2 beautiful songs, accompanied 
by the extraordinarily talented Mr Andrew Ezeanaka, a huge thank you to him for giving up his 
time to support our children.  

 

The whole school has been enjoying Easter crafts including baking biscuits in Reception and 
making Easter cakes in Nursery. 

 

An enormous thank you to our wonderful PTA for contacting the Easter Bunny and arranging for 
“EB” to visit St Christopher’s today and kick start the Easter holidays. The children have had a 
wonderful time, and all have an Easter Egg to start their collections! 

 

Please find attached the dates for the diary for the Summer term, there will be some additional 
dates but we thought it would be useful for your planning to have the majority before the 
holidays. 

 

We would like to wish you all a restful holiday and we look forward to welcoming you all back on 
Wednesday 19th April.  

 

 

Best wishes 

Mrs Grehan  
 



Easter Activities 
 

 

 

 

 For more news and photos follow us on our  Instagram page - stchrisepsom 

 

                         
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


